
Call for Research Grants for Scholars Engaged in Research on 

Africa

The Tamar Golan Africa Centre at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, is pleased to offer small

grants to assist researchers whose research focuses on Africa. The Africa Centre offers funding for

up to $1,000 for research expenses, including the purchase of equipment and assistance for

academic publishing (translation / editing) in books and academic journals. Research grants will

not be provided for travel for researchers.

Eligibility: Academic faculty members (including Adjunct Lecturers) at Ben-Gurion University in

all faculties.

Please submit the following materials:

- Detailed resume

- Application letter - details of the purpose of the funding (equipment, publishing expenses, etc.)

- Relevant Documents (Publisher / Journal Approval, etc.)

- Short Description of the research project, up to 2 pages

- Detailed budget including other sources of funding

Application evaluation criteria:

- Quality of the research and its applicability

- Significance of the funding to the research

- Other sources of funding for research

- Likelihood of completing the study

- Publishing plans for the study upon completion

- The quality and contribution of the research to knowledge about Africa in Israel and in the

international arena

Researchers are requested to submit a summary report Africa Centre, in English, upon 

completion of the project or by 30.08.2022.

Applications should be sent by April 30th , 2022 to - africa@bgu.ac.il

For more information: Tel. 08-6428262 | Email- africa@bgu.ac.il


